
 
 

 

January 1, 2024 
 
 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 

This letter serves as documentation that the National Board of Physicians and Surgeons (NBPAS) performs 

Primary Source Verification (PSV) of physician education and training. All PSV data is verified directly 

through ABMS Solutions or AOA Profiles. 

Primary Source Verification is required by national accrediting bodies for health plans and hospitals including 

the National Committee on Quality Assurance (NCQA), the Utilization Review Accreditation Commission 

(URAC), Det Norske Veritas (DNV) and The Joint Commission (TJC). NBPAS meets and upholds all 

accreditation standards for PSV. 

 
Should you have any questions, please contact us directly at info@nbpas.org or (858) 228-4161 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Katie Collins 

Executive Director 

National Board of Physicians and Surgeons 
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